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August 3, 2020 

Passage of the COVID-19 Relief Bill 

Washington, DC - Premier Strategies is excited to hear of Congress’ passage of the COVID-19 
relief bill. With the inclusion of the Save Our Stages Act within this $900 billion funding package, 
struggling arts venues receive a vital helping had during this critical time for the industry.  

Save Our Stages will provide $15 billion in grants to live venues, independent movie theaters, and 
cultural institutions. Of the total $15 billion allocated for the arts, $10 billion will be specifically for 
live venues. 

Premier Strategies has been proud to partner with the Broadway Community Project and work 
alongside a coalition of theater, venue, and arts based organizations, such as the National 
Independent Venue Association (NIVA), Be An #ArtsHero, The Broadway League, and Broadway 
Cares Equity Fights Aids (BCEFA), to advocate for the passage of this much needed legislation. 

We look forward to seeing the package signed into law in the coming weeks, and look forward to a 
time in the not too distant future when we can safely return to the theater. 

For more information, contact Premier Strategies: info@PremierStrategiesInc.com or 
visit www.BroadwayCommunityProject.org 
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